
1

parish clerk

From:
Sent: 03 April 2024 16:32
To: parishclerk@melbournparishcouncil.gov.uk
Subject: RE: DLL Pond at TL 37833 44471
Attachments: CCC CUSTOMER FORM_enabled form.pdf

Flag Status: Flagged

Afternoon Abi,  
 
Apologies this email got lost in my inbox somewhat, it happened to come in on a busy afternoon!  
 
The Cambridgeshire Historic Environment Team charge for our services and would normally charge for a ponds 
check. We produce and advice note based on the available information for the area. We would charge hourly for 
this and our hourly rate is 96+VAT. If you have other ponds sites we can bundle a few into a single hourly charge.  
 
If you wish to proceed if you could complete the CCC customer form attached.  
 
Just having a quick preliminary glance through the records it looks as though the pond is located in wider area of 
earthworks associated with the moated site so will need a bit of consideration.  
 
Kind regards  

  
 
 
________________________________________ 

  
Archaeological Officer 
 

 
Historic Environment Team 
Place and Sustainability 
Cambridgeshire County Council 

 
  

 
Please see our website for CHET service charges 
PLEASE NOTE: Cambridgeshire County Council Historic Environment Team (CCCHET) charges for our advisory and 
curatorial services will be increasing from April 2024. Updated informaƟon will appear here: 
hƩps://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/residents/libraries-leisure-culture/archaeology/archaeological-advice-for-
planning-developments  
Home - Cambridgeshire's Local Heritage List (local-heritage-list.org.uk) 
 
HET has high caseloads at present.  We apologise for delays in response Ɵmes. 
For urgent planning related enquiries, please also contact archaeologydc@cambridgeshire.gov.uk 
 
 
 

From: parish clerk <parishclerk@melbournparishcouncil.gov.uk>  
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2024 1:19 PM 
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The information in this email could be confidential and legally privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee and 
they will decide who to share this email with (if appropriate). If you receive this email by mistake please notify the 
sender and delete it immediately. Opinions expressed are those of the individual and do not necessarily represent 
the opinion of Cambridgeshire County Council. All sent and received email from Cambridgeshire County Council is 
automatically scanned for the presence of computer viruses and security issues. Any personal data will be processed 
in line with the Data Protection legislation, further details at www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/privacy Visit 
www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk  




